
From: Cheryl George
Subject: New Job Opening at the Union of Concerned Scientists for ECOLOG-L

Kendall Fellowship: Equitable Shared Autonomous Mobility
Clean Vehicles Program
Union of Concerned Scientists
Washington, DC Office
 
http://www.ucsusa.org/about/jobs-ucs#kendall
Excited about the future of mobility?  The Union of Concerned Scientists is hiring for a
transportation modeler or other expert for a 2-year fellowship to study the potential of
autonomous vehicles and changing business models to deliver a less polluting and more equitable
transportation system, as well as the policies required to realize this potential.  Applicants will
develop the proposal together with UCS staff, so think big and let us know your ideas by
December 12, 2016.
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